
 

  

 

 

South Platte Memorial Post No. 7356 - April 2025 

Post and Auxiliary Meeting Monday April 28, 2025 

Riders Meeting April 24, 2025 

 

Mail Call 

 

Comrades, 

I continue to say it, but I will not stop. Thank you to all 
that continue to make this year great. Our new Post 
home continues to take shape, and those have made 
themselves available to assist, I cannot express the 
words correctly to show my gratitude on behalf of the 
Post itself, but thank you nether less. 

Last month, we had the pleasure of having the Platte County Commissioner in 
attendance, Scott Fricker, who gave us an insight on the proposed concepts of 
the Route 9 enhancements for Parkville. There is a huge support from many 
levels of Government that have reached out to Parkville expressing concerns for 
any plan which might remove us from our new building and the removal of a 
historical landmark. Even a couple of concerned citizens interviewed with a 
news station or two. In return, the membership voted at the last meeting to not 
support any plan or concept proposed by Parkville which would remove us from 
our property. If asked, that is our response. 

We also began our nominations for OƯicers for the upcoming year. If you are 
interested in serving at any compacity of the Post, please let me know, 
nominations will remain open until the Post is ready to elect at the upcoming 
Post meeting on the 28th of April. 

 



 

As for upcoming events, this Saturday at the Post, April 19th, we are teaming up 
with Parkville Parks and Recs and will have the Easter Bunny available for 
pictures and treats. So if you, your family, and anyone else that would love to get 
a picture with our long ear, furry friend, come on down. 

I ask that all keep our Junior Vice Jessica Zollman in your thoughts and prayers 
for her Uncle George. 

Look forward to seeing everyone on Monday, April 28th, 2025 7:00 PM South 
Platte Memorial Post No. 7356 at the Powerplant 2 Main St. Parkville, Mo. 
64152 

 

VFW Post 7356 website. 

https://vfw7356.org/di/vfw/v2/default.asp 

 

As Always, Semper Fidelis 

Post Commander 7356 

Joseph Wolfgeher 

vfw7356@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events for Post 7356 

 4/19/2025 Easter Bunny at the Post from 1 pm - 4 pm 

 4/24/2025 Riders Meeting at the Post at 6:30 pm 

 4/28/2025 @ 7 PM Post and Auxiliary Meeting at 2 Main St. Parkville 
Mo. 64152 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

South Platte Memorial Post 7356 Auxiliary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Auxiliary 7356 Members. We are excited 
to partner with the VFW and Parkville Parks and 
Recs to hold our 1st event at the Post. April 
19th from 1-4, the Easter Bunny will hop by 
allowing for photo opportunities. Come and 
join us. If you would like to 

volunteer, you can contact us for more 
information or just come on down. 

Join us at the next meeting. There is business to 
be conducted. Are you planning on attending 
the Missouri Department Convention or 
National Convention? Delegates need to be 
established, and it will be beneficial if you are 
able to attend and vote. We will hold 
committee and oƯicer nominations as the new 
term is quickly approaching. With a new Post 
home, this opens up many opportunities for 
events and being together. Your participation 
and opinions are greatly needed and 
appreciated. 

 



 

Upcoming Meeting: 

March meeting: Monday, April 28th , at 7:00 pm. 

2 Main St., Parkville, MO 64152 

 

Action Corps Weekly: Stay up to date with the Legislative Goals by signing up to 
receive the latest updates. https://votervoice.net/VFW/register 

 

Follow us on Facebook@ South Platte Memorial VFW Post 7356 Auxiliary in 
Parkville 

MO                                                                 

 

President, Mary Helbock  

816.379.8748 

Sr. Vice President, Jennie Rosales-Wolfgeher 

816.606.3306 

Jr. Vice President, Sharon Bugg 

816.392.7138 

 

Connect with us 

Visit our NEW and Improved Post Website  

 

   

 

  
  

 

VFW Post 7356 | PO Box 12121 | Parkville, MO 64152 US 

 
   



 

 


